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a probable neurobiological role for the trace amines began to emerge as soon
as techniques sufficiently sophisticated to detect them were developed
techniques for quantitative analyses included radioenzymatic procedures and
more recently hplc ec and auto mated gc ms the methods are applied after
separation of the sub stances to be analyzed and after their purification by
physicochemical procedures that are becoming more and more efficient the
identification and quantitative analysis of minute amounts of trace amines in
biological fluids or tissues is in itself a remarkable technological
achievement the enormous task that several teams of research workers have set
themselves is to investigate the origin of the trace amines to understand
their metabolism and to discover whether or not they possess an important
biological role the 2nd trace amines symposium at weitenburg castle near
tubingen from the 15th to the 19th may 1985 was held to gain a somewhat
clearer insight into the present state of knowledge since the first meeting
in 1983 our knowledge has increased and interest is deepening hence the idea
proposed at that first meeting of organizing similar gather ings at regular
intervals has come to fruition covered in the neuropsychopharmacology section
of this book are studiesof the effects of certain trace amines on different
forms of be havior on neurotransmission mediated by the classical neuro
transmitters on their biosynthesis or on catabolism on their possible
occurrence as a result of alternative metabolic pathways for the amino acids
and in some instances their neuroanatomical distributions this is the third
proceedings book to arise from biennial conferen ces on the trace amines
since our first meeting in 1983 in edmonton canada progress has been brisk
and as will be seen from the ensuing pages it is now possible to include
major contributions from inverte brate neurobiologists as well as
receptorologists in the opening ses sion we heard about the distribution of
the trace amines now clear ly a misnomer in insects and the pharmacological
receptor and syn aptic characteristics of octopamine and tryptamine as well
as the pos sibility of monoamines in general being targets for insecticide
discov ery in mammalian brain the distribution and characterization of the
tryptamine receptor has proceeded to the point where two types have been
described as well as novel agonists and antagonists and for the first time a
binding site for p tyramine has been described the com bination of lesions
and pharmacological and metabolic manipulations now permits the mapping of
trace aminergic pathways and the rap idly accumulating evidence from
releasing drugs in situ microdialy sis iontophoresis and second messenger
systems lends credence to the claim that the trace amines possess
neuromodulatory functions many of the trace amines more correctly called
biogenic amines have been known for decades but because of their tiny
concentra tions 0 01 100 ng g in brain it was only after the development of
sophisticated analytical techniques such as mass spectrometry that they could
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be identified and quantitated in nervous tissue there are now more than 20 of
them and most are related to the catecholamines and 5 hydroxytryptamine both
structurally and metabolically their pharmacological and physiological
properties make them prime candidates for a transmitter or neuromodulator
role and many of them elicit profound behavioral syndromes after injection
one of them phenylethylamine has even been referred to as nature s
amphetamine in the clinical sphere several have been shown to be involved in
parkinsonism schizophrenia depression agoraphobia aggression hyperkinesis
migraine hypertensive crises hypertyrosinemia he patic encephalopathy
epilepsy and cystic fibrosis thus the research reported here on these
intriguing new substances will be of great interest to psychiatrists
neurologists biochemists pharmacologists physiologists psychologists
behaviorists and indeed to all those working in the neurosciences and related
fields today acknowledgments this book is based on the proceedings of trace
amines and the neurosciences a meeting held at the university of alberta
edmonton july 19 21 1983 this meeting was organized as a satellite meeting of
the ninth meeting of the international society for neurochemistry held in
vancouver july 10 15 1983 international organizers of the satellite meeting
were drs a a boulton saskatoon w g dewhurst edmonton g b baker edmonton and m
sandler london master s thesis from the year 1984 in the subject chemistry
other language english abstract in a pioneering research study experimental
data for the absorption rates of co2 h2s and a mixture of both in hindered
amine 2 amino 2 methyl 1 propanol amp aqueous solutions 0 03m 0 1m 0 2m and 0
3m are presented for the first time results are compared with the absorption
rate in monoethanolamine mea solutions of similar concentrations the obtained
results describe the conditions under which amp can be a better solvent than
mea and mention the opposing factors of the absorption of co2 by the steric
hindrance effect of amp and the concentration of the unstable carbamate trace
amines and neurological disorders potential mechanisms and risk factors
explores trace amines which under normal conditions are present in the
mammalian brain and peripheral nervous tissues at very low nanomolar
concentrations however in a diverse array of human pathologies ranging from
substance abuse depression attention deficit hyperactivity disorder eating
disorders schizophrenia and other neurological and neuropsychiatric diseases
the levels of trace amines are unusually high with an imbalance in their
functions furthermore the rapid turnover of trace amines is evidenced by
their dramatic increases following treatment with monoamine oxidase
inhibitors maoi or deletion of the mao genes this suggests that the
concentration of trace amines may be considerably higher at neuronal synapses
than predicted by steady state measures implicating some pathophysiological
role therefore understanding molecular mechanisms and developing selective
agonists and antagonists for trace amine associated receptors taars has
become a good approach for treating these diseases although the effects of
trace amines at low physiological concentrations in mammalian species have
been difficult to demonstrate they may serve to maintain the neuronal
activity of other monoamine neurotransmitters by possessing postsynaptic
modulatory effects particularly dopamine and serotonin within defined
physiological limits such an effect of trace amines makes them ideal
candidates for the development of novel therapeutics for a wide range of
human disorders this book presents up to date cutting edge and comprehensive
information on the link between trace amines and neurological disorders
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focuses on recent findings on trace amines providing insights into the
functional significance molecular mechanisms and biological relevance of
taars in neurological disorders edited work with chapters authored by leaders
in the field from around the globe the broadest most expert coverage
available provides cutting edge research on trace amines mediated signaling
in vertebrate model systems amines advances in research and application 2013
edition is a scholarlyeditions book that delivers timely authoritative and
comprehensive information about methylamines the editors have built amines
advances in research and application 2013 edition on the vast information
databases of scholarlynews you can expect the information about methylamines
in this book to be deeper than what you can access anywhere else as well as
consistently reliable authoritative informed and relevant the content of
amines advances in research and application 2013 edition has been produced by
the world s leading scientists engineers analysts research institutions and
companies all of the content is from peer reviewed sources and all of it is
written assembled and edited by the editors at scholarlyeditions and
available exclusively from us you now have a source you can cite with
authority confidence and credibility more information is available at
scholarlyeditions com a good portion of this book has been devoted to the
copper dependent enzymes these being the more numerous the chapter dealing
with serum amine oxidases also focuses attention on their catalytic mechanism
as these enzymes have been studied in greater depth as the presentation of
topics whose experimental basis is rapidly developing is likely to stimulate
the reader s interest many bibliographic references have been included
readers could find this book poor as far as many topics are dealt with in a
relatively little space but we believe it essential to trace the background
of our present knowledge in the field of amine oxidases stressing the future
outlook of research on these enzymes for they are becoming more and more
important in general and medical biochemistry certain effects of simple
hydrazines via i p administration upon the metabolism of amines and amino
acids by rats were examined unsymmetrical dimethylhydrazine udmh
monomethylhydrazine mmh and hydrazine strongly inhibited oxidation of
putrescine 1 4 c14 1 4 diamino butane and methylamine c14 to c14o2 by intact
rats mmh caused a virtually complete inhibition of monoamine oxidase activity
in vivo but inhibition by udmh and hydrazine was limited in vivo and in vitro
diamine oxidase activity was heavily suppressed by all three hydrazines the
inhibition duration of methylamine oxidase by udmh and hydrazine was found to
last several days inhibition of putrescine oxidation was reversed within 3
days indicating a possible difference between the enzyme systems which
metabolize methylamine and putrescine the metabolism of varied oral and
intraperitoneal doses of l glutamic acid 1 c14 by rats was inhibited by
hydrazine but not by udmh or mmh oxidation of large oral doses of l alanine 1
c14 to respiratory c14o2 was slightly inhibited by udmh mmh and blocked to a
greater extent by hydrazine similar results were found in the metabolism of
low levels of gamma aminobutyric acid 1 c14 gaba 1 c14 except that hydrazine
intoxication caused an almost complete inhibition of gaba 1 c14 conversion to
c14o2 author monoamine oxidase plays a major role in the pathogenesis of
neuropsychiatric disorders including depressive illness parkinson s disease
and alzheimer s disease the new generation of selective monoamine oxidase
inhibitors devoid of major side effects has found a prominent place in the
treatment of these diseases some of these drugs may have neuroprotective
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activity with prospects for treating progressive neurodegenerative diseases
the volume presents a collection of research papers on monoamine oxidase and
its inhibitors the topic is treated from the point of view of chemistry
biochemistry pharmacology physiology neurology and psychiatry the book serves
as a quick and comprehensive reference source for obtaining the most up to
date information quantitation of amino acids and amines by chromatography
methods and protocols is intended to serve as a ready to use guide for the
identification and quantification of amino acids and amines in various
matrices providing an overview on the theory and protocol of available
methods it presents chromatograms with exact elution programs enabling visual
analysis and compares the advantages disadvantages of various chromatographic
techniques in accordance with the chronological order of the development of
chromatographic methods different techniques are discussed the possibilities
of gas chromatography gc followed by those of the high performance liquid
chromatography hplc and the most recent techniques capillary electrophoresis
ce capillary electrochromatography cec the characteristics of the given
chromatographic procedure relating to the topic in question are classified
according to the preliminary preparation derivatization process es which
means the simple methods suitable for the analysis of the selected compound s
in natural form are followed by various derivatization proposals detailed
protocols provide the reader with guidance in beginning tasks and on how to
improve current methods this book appeals to a wide audience and is
recommended for those looking towards the wider reaches of identification and
quantification of amino acids and amines provides a systematic and
comprehensive summary of chromatographic techniques and derivatization
processes compares advantages disadvantages of various chromatographic
techniques readers can undertake practical tasks using detailed protocols
given in the book many of the trace amines more correctly called biogenic
amines have been known for decades but because of their tiny concentra tions
0 01 100 ng g in brain it was only after the development of sophisticated
analytical techniques such as mass spectrometry that they could be identified
and quantitated in nervous tissue there are now more than 20 of them and most
are related to the catecholamines and 5 hydroxytryptamine both structurally
and metabolically their pharmacological and physiological properties make
them prime candidates for a transmitter or neuromodulator role and many of
them elicit profound behavioral syndromes after injection one of them
phenylethylamine has even been referred to as nature s amphetamine in the
clinical sphere several have been shown to be involved in parkinsonism
schizophrenia depression agoraphobia aggression hyperkinesis migraine
hypertensive crises hypertyrosinemia he patic encephalopathy epilepsy and
cystic fibrosis thus the research reported here on these intriguing new
substances will be of great interest to psychiatrists neurologists
biochemists pharmacologists physiologists psychologists behaviorists and
indeed to all those working in the neurosciences and related fields today
acknowledgments this book is based on the proceedings of trace amines and the
neurosciences a meeting held at the university of alberta edmonton july 19 21
1983 this meeting was organized as a satellite meeting of the ninth meeting
of the international society for neurochemistry held in vancouver july 10 15
1983 international organizers of the satellite meeting were drs a a boulton
saskatoon w g dewhurst edmonton g b baker edmonton and m sandler london
wenner gren center international symposium series volume 5 mechanisms of
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release of biogenic amines provides information pertinent to the fundamental
aspects of the release of biogenic amines this book discusses the physiology
biochemistry and pharmacology of the biogenic amines organized into 39
chapters this volume begins with an overview of the release of amines which
is implicated in functional disturbances characteristic of different diseases
this text then examines the concepts of cell structure that are significant
to the release of neurohumoral agents other chapters consider the
fluorescence reaction which made it possible to work out a practical
histochemical procedure this book describes as well a few examples in which
the monoaminergic transmitter is not revealed as a diffuse cytoplasmic
fluorescence the final chapter deals with acetylcholine as the only brain
amine investigated which could be influenced by the tremorgenic agents during
the period of tremor this book is a valuable resource for biochemists
morphologists pharmacologists and physiologists amines advances in research
and application 2012 edition is a scholarlyeditions ebook that delivers
timely authoritative and comprehensive information about amines the editors
have built amines advances in research and application 2012 edition on the
vast information databases of scholarlynews you can expect the information
about amines in this ebook to be deeper than what you can access anywhere
else as well as consistently reliable authoritative informed and relevant the
content of amines advances in research and application 2012 edition has been
produced by the world s leading scientists engineers analysts research
institutions and companies all of the content is from peer reviewed sources
and all of it is written assembled and edited by the editors at
scholarlyeditions and available exclusively from us you now have a source you
can cite with authority confidence and credibility more information is
available at scholarlyeditions com biogenic amines provides a unique overview
of efficient synthetic routes to one of the most important compound classes
in organic and pharmaceutical chemistry amines are among the most important
compounds in organic chemistry due to their wide occurrence in natural
products drugs crop protection compounds and advanced materials for example
the majority of drugs are amines or contain functional groups derived from
amines powerful and efficient methods for the introduction of the amino group
are therefore of great importance to synthetic chemists in academia and
industry methodologies in amine synthesis challenges and applications
presents powerful and state of the art methods for the efficient preparation
of amines it summarizes recent advances in the electrophilic amination
reaction hydroamination c h amination as well as newly developed
photocatalytic approaches it further describes organocatalytic and enzymatic
routes to the generation of amines under mild and environmentally friendly
conditions in addition it highlights the relevance of the amino function in
bioactive molecules drugs and in the engineering of smart materials finally
the application of palladium catalyzed aromatic amination in industrial
context is critically discussed only up to date and comprehensive book on the
preparation of amines one of the most frequently occurring compound classes
found in natural products bioactive molecules and advanced materials presents
efficient and useful synthetic methods highlights opportunities challenges as
well as applications in pharmaceutical chemistry and materials science
chapters are compiled by well known experts in the field one of them edited
the previous books modern amination methods 2001 and amino group chemistry
2007 the book methodologies in amine synthesis challenges and applications is
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a musthave for chemists in academia and industry working in the field of
organic synthesis and catalysis natural product chemistry drug synthesis and
pharmaceutical chemistry as well as materials science this volume presents a
comprehensive collection and critical evaluation of solubility data published
prior to june 1983 for the compounds of the title a variety of techniques
were used in the original determinations the merits of these have been
considered in the evaluation of the data emerging patterns of solubility
behaviour for comparable systems are indicated the editors believe that the
book will both draw attention to areas where good data are lacking and
stimulate further experimental work since erspamer and boretti 1951 first
described the biogenic amine octopamine in the octopus salivary gland as a
molecule with adrenaline like action decades of extensive studies
demonstrated the important role octopamine and its precursor tyramine play in
invertebrate physiology and behavior this book contains the latest original
research papers on tyramine octopamine and their receptors in different
neuronal and non neuronal circuits of insects additonally this book
elucidates in detail the latest research on the function of other biogenic
amines and their receptors such as dopamine and serotonin in insects and mice
the reviews in this book summarize the most recent research on the role of
biogenic amines in insect antennae synaptic development and behavioral
modulation by spontaneous dopamine release in drosophila finally one
perspective paper discusses the evolution of social behavior and biogenic
amines we recommend this book for all scholars interested in the latest
advanced research on the role of biogenic amines in animal behavior its
dedicates the topic to her teacher plotnikova svetlana ivanovna 1922 2013
this book really ought to be read on vacation just for enjoyment granted
cancer is literally a deadly serious matter and cancer research is primarily
a part of medicine with hippocrates in its back ground yet cancer research is
also natural science and as such it yields the joys and sorrows of any
science the cancer problem is also a brain teaser a challenge for the curious
this introductory report on experimental cancer research is there fore
directed to curious students of many disciplines naturally to medical
students but also to chemists and physicists who have an interest in
biological phenomena biology students will surely en counter pr9blems
peculiar to their field in what is supposedly a medi cal one we have
attempted to write without assumptions to a certain degree for a chemist is
essentially in over his head in medicine and a physician has only the
slightest idea of the chemical problems im portant in cancer research we had
no intention of giving a complete view of the field and from the large number
of different lines of development we have chosen only a few chemotherapy as
an ex ample has been treated quite cursorily along with rna tumor viruses
although it is possible that just these subjects are especially important for
human tumors tumor induction via radiation could only be mentioned in passing
in spite of its great practical significance similarly the role of hormones
was only intimated biogenic amine receptors advances in research and
application 2012 edition is a scholarlybrief that delivers timely
authoritative comprehensive and specialized information about biogenic amine
receptors in a concise format the editors have built biogenic amine receptors
advances in research and application 2012 edition on the vast information
databases of scholarlynews you can expect the information about biogenic
amine receptors in this ebook to be deeper than what you can access anywhere
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else as well as consistently reliable authoritative informed and relevant the
content of biogenic amine receptors advances in research and application 2012
edition has been produced by the world s leading scientists engineers
analysts research institutions and companies all of the content is from peer
reviewed sources and all of it is written assembled and edited by the editors
at scholarlyeditions and available exclusively from us you now have a source
you can cite with authority confidence and credibility more information is
available at scholarlyeditions com amine oxidases in clinical research
discusses the functions of amine oxidases in the rapid development of medical
and biological research composed of 13 chapters the book focuses on amine
oxidases including their key role in the metabolism of biogenic amines and
other nitrogenous compounds in diseases and human health the book considers
primarily the enzymes denoted as ec 1 4 3 4 flavin amine oxidases or
monoamine oxidases and ec 1 4 3 6 copper containing amine oxidase or diamine
oxidases to measure the estimates of amine oxidase activity several methods
and a number of requirements are presented a description of the distribution
and intracellular localization of amine oxidase follows the methods of
isolation and purification of amine oxides from different sources and the
results of these various methods are explained the text also considers the
properties of the purified amine oxidases the different methods of isolation
and purification storage conditions and analytical techniques care is given
when examining amine oxidases because these may exhibit considerable
differences in substrate specificity even if their physicochemical properties
are similar inhibition of amine oxidase activity by unspecific and specific
inhibitions is further discussed including the biological functions and known
effects of hormones on the biosynthesis and catabolism of the amine oxidase
finally the possible pathogenetic and or diagnostic significance of the amine
oxidases as well as the corrective approaches seen in pathological conditions
and in clinical medicine are explained written as a handbook for the
medically oriented investigators biologists and medical and chemical
researchers this book will prove a handy reference although the amount of
research on copper amine oxidases has grown rapidly and substantially in the
past decade the field unfortunately suffers from lack of cohesion and
significant confusion surrounds aspects as simple as confirmation of enzyme
identities this book describes the structure of the enzymes the role of
copper and of the unusual cofactor 6 hydroxydopa quinine derived from a
posttranslational modification of a tyrosine residue it also covers the
differences of between aos from bacteria plants and mammals finally the text
examines the importance of this ubiquitous class of enzymes in physiology and
in metabolism of biogenic amines monoamine oxidase mao is linked to
psychiatric and neurological disorders because inhibitors of the enzyme are
used clinically for treatment of affective disorders and parkinson s disease
one of the interesting new aspects of mao is the occurrence in the human
population of deletions of genes coding for one or the other enzyme subtype a
or b this leads to the possibility of a genetic basis for psychiatric
disorders based on mao subjects with deletions of type a or b and combined
deletions have been described in the first group of 6 papers in this book the
occurrence and characterization of these phenotypes as well as the structure
of mao genes is explored advances in the biochemistry of mao subtypes and
their physiological function and localization in brain and periphery is
included other sections of the book deal with the neuroprotective action of
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mao inhibitors and their pharmacology especially the pharmacology of new mao
b inhibitors this two volume work contains over 140 papers which together
reflect the current status of zeolite science and technology encompassing
high and low silica zeolites pillared clays molecular sieves microporous
metallosilicates crystalline silica polymorphs crystalline microporous
aluminophosphates and their isomorphically substituted forms the five plenary
invited lectures summarize current knowledge and address a number of topical
areas such as the enumeration of theoretically possible frameworks the use of
sophisticated physical methods to unravel and characterise new molecular
sieve materials the potential of molecular sieves as catalysts for chemical
intermediate and commodity synthesis and conversion the role of zeolites in
fluid catalytic cracking and new zeolitic materials specific aspects of
zeolite science are highlighted in the ten keynote lectures of which three
are on synthesis and modification one on new materials one on
characterization two on structure and theory one on metals in zeolites and
two on catalytic topics all the contributions in this book reflect the high
quality of research being carried out throughout the zeolite community
biologically active amines found in man their biochemistry pharmacology and
pathophysiological importance deals with the biochemistry pharmacology and
pathophysiology of biologically active amines present in the human body
emphasis is placed on amines derived by decarboxylation of α amino acids in
human beings and some of their especially interesting metabolites this book
consists of four chapters and opens with an overview of biogenic amines and
their origin followed by a discussion on their biochemistry pharmacology and
pathophysiology the metabolism and inactivation of biologically active amines
such as tyramine dopamine noradrenaline adrenaline tryptamine serotonin and
histamine are examined along with their incorporation into the body protein
and their rate of turnover the influence of biologically active amines on the
function of the kidneys microcirculation and respiratory metabolism is also
considered finally illnesses in which indigenous amines have known or
possible probable pathophysiological significance are described this
monograph will be of interest to biologists biochemists pharmacologists and
pathophysiologists the understanding of amine chemistry is of paramount
importance to numerous chemical industries as well as academic research this
book provides an authoritative account of the properties and applications of
amines with respect to the characteristics of bonded substituents and the
nature of their surrounding chemical and physical environments the synthesis
of alkyl aryl and heterocyclic amines and inorganic amines with a review of
their typical reactions is comprehensively treated whilst practical synthetic
and analytical methods for laboratory preparation and detection are provided
the importance of amine chemistry from the nineteenth century to the modern
day with a brief history of the development of ammonia synthesis is included
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Neuropsychopharmacology of the Trace Amines 2012-12-06 a probable
neurobiological role for the trace amines began to emerge as soon as
techniques sufficiently sophisticated to detect them were developed
techniques for quantitative analyses included radioenzymatic procedures and
more recently hplc ec and auto mated gc ms the methods are applied after
separation of the sub stances to be analyzed and after their purification by
physicochemical procedures that are becoming more and more efficient the
identification and quantitative analysis of minute amounts of trace amines in
biological fluids or tissues is in itself a remarkable technological
achievement the enormous task that several teams of research workers have set
themselves is to investigate the origin of the trace amines to understand
their metabolism and to discover whether or not they possess an important
biological role the 2nd trace amines symposium at weitenburg castle near
tubingen from the 15th to the 19th may 1985 was held to gain a somewhat
clearer insight into the present state of knowledge since the first meeting
in 1983 our knowledge has increased and interest is deepening hence the idea
proposed at that first meeting of organizing similar gather ings at regular
intervals has come to fruition covered in the neuropsychopharmacology section
of this book are studiesof the effects of certain trace amines on different
forms of be havior on neurotransmission mediated by the classical neuro
transmitters on their biosynthesis or on catabolism on their possible
occurrence as a result of alternative metabolic pathways for the amino acids
and in some instances their neuroanatomical distributions
Trace Amines 2012-12-06 this is the third proceedings book to arise from
biennial conferen ces on the trace amines since our first meeting in 1983 in
edmonton canada progress has been brisk and as will be seen from the ensuing
pages it is now possible to include major contributions from inverte brate
neurobiologists as well as receptorologists in the opening ses sion we heard
about the distribution of the trace amines now clear ly a misnomer in insects
and the pharmacological receptor and syn aptic characteristics of octopamine
and tryptamine as well as the pos sibility of monoamines in general being
targets for insecticide discov ery in mammalian brain the distribution and
characterization of the tryptamine receptor has proceeded to the point where
two types have been described as well as novel agonists and antagonists and
for the first time a binding site for p tyramine has been described the com
bination of lesions and pharmacological and metabolic manipulations now
permits the mapping of trace aminergic pathways and the rap idly accumulating
evidence from releasing drugs in situ microdialy sis iontophoresis and second
messenger systems lends credence to the claim that the trace amines possess
neuromodulatory functions
Neurobiology of the Trace Amines 1984-04-26 many of the trace amines more
correctly called biogenic amines have been known for decades but because of
their tiny concentra tions 0 01 100 ng g in brain it was only after the
development of sophisticated analytical techniques such as mass spectrometry
that they could be identified and quantitated in nervous tissue there are now
more than 20 of them and most are related to the catecholamines and 5
hydroxytryptamine both structurally and metabolically their pharmacological
and physiological properties make them prime candidates for a transmitter or
neuromodulator role and many of them elicit profound behavioral syndromes
after injection one of them phenylethylamine has even been referred to as
nature s amphetamine in the clinical sphere several have been shown to be
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involved in parkinsonism schizophrenia depression agoraphobia aggression
hyperkinesis migraine hypertensive crises hypertyrosinemia he patic
encephalopathy epilepsy and cystic fibrosis thus the research reported here
on these intriguing new substances will be of great interest to psychiatrists
neurologists biochemists pharmacologists physiologists psychologists
behaviorists and indeed to all those working in the neurosciences and related
fields today acknowledgments this book is based on the proceedings of trace
amines and the neurosciences a meeting held at the university of alberta
edmonton july 19 21 1983 this meeting was organized as a satellite meeting of
the ninth meeting of the international society for neurochemistry held in
vancouver july 10 15 1983 international organizers of the satellite meeting
were drs a a boulton saskatoon w g dewhurst edmonton g b baker edmonton and m
sandler london
Absorption of Carbon Dioxide and Hydrogen Sulfide by Sterically Hindered
Amine Amp 2015-11-05 master s thesis from the year 1984 in the subject
chemistry other language english abstract in a pioneering research study
experimental data for the absorption rates of co2 h2s and a mixture of both
in hindered amine 2 amino 2 methyl 1 propanol amp aqueous solutions 0 03m 0
1m 0 2m and 0 3m are presented for the first time results are compared with
the absorption rate in monoethanolamine mea solutions of similar
concentrations the obtained results describe the conditions under which amp
can be a better solvent than mea and mention the opposing factors of the
absorption of co2 by the steric hindrance effect of amp and the concentration
of the unstable carbamate
The Principles of Physical Science 1874 trace amines and neurological
disorders potential mechanisms and risk factors explores trace amines which
under normal conditions are present in the mammalian brain and peripheral
nervous tissues at very low nanomolar concentrations however in a diverse
array of human pathologies ranging from substance abuse depression attention
deficit hyperactivity disorder eating disorders schizophrenia and other
neurological and neuropsychiatric diseases the levels of trace amines are
unusually high with an imbalance in their functions furthermore the rapid
turnover of trace amines is evidenced by their dramatic increases following
treatment with monoamine oxidase inhibitors maoi or deletion of the mao genes
this suggests that the concentration of trace amines may be considerably
higher at neuronal synapses than predicted by steady state measures
implicating some pathophysiological role therefore understanding molecular
mechanisms and developing selective agonists and antagonists for trace amine
associated receptors taars has become a good approach for treating these
diseases although the effects of trace amines at low physiological
concentrations in mammalian species have been difficult to demonstrate they
may serve to maintain the neuronal activity of other monoamine
neurotransmitters by possessing postsynaptic modulatory effects particularly
dopamine and serotonin within defined physiological limits such an effect of
trace amines makes them ideal candidates for the development of novel
therapeutics for a wide range of human disorders this book presents up to
date cutting edge and comprehensive information on the link between trace
amines and neurological disorders focuses on recent findings on trace amines
providing insights into the functional significance molecular mechanisms and
biological relevance of taars in neurological disorders edited work with
chapters authored by leaders in the field from around the globe the broadest
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most expert coverage available provides cutting edge research on trace amines
mediated signaling in vertebrate model systems
The Principles of Physical Science Demonstrated by the Student's Own
Experiments and Observations ... Vol. 2. The Principles of Chemistry and
Molecular Mechanics 1874 amines advances in research and application 2013
edition is a scholarlyeditions book that delivers timely authoritative and
comprehensive information about methylamines the editors have built amines
advances in research and application 2013 edition on the vast information
databases of scholarlynews you can expect the information about methylamines
in this book to be deeper than what you can access anywhere else as well as
consistently reliable authoritative informed and relevant the content of
amines advances in research and application 2013 edition has been produced by
the world s leading scientists engineers analysts research institutions and
companies all of the content is from peer reviewed sources and all of it is
written assembled and edited by the editors at scholarlyeditions and
available exclusively from us you now have a source you can cite with
authority confidence and credibility more information is available at
scholarlyeditions com
Trace Amines and Neurological Disorders 2016-07-12 a good portion of this
book has been devoted to the copper dependent enzymes these being the more
numerous the chapter dealing with serum amine oxidases also focuses attention
on their catalytic mechanism as these enzymes have been studied in greater
depth as the presentation of topics whose experimental basis is rapidly
developing is likely to stimulate the reader s interest many bibliographic
references have been included readers could find this book poor as far as
many topics are dealt with in a relatively little space but we believe it
essential to trace the background of our present knowledge in the field of
amine oxidases stressing the future outlook of research on these enzymes for
they are becoming more and more important in general and medical biochemistry
Experimental Tertiary Amine Flotation of Zinc Silicate (hemimorphite) from
Missouri 1961 certain effects of simple hydrazines via i p administration
upon the metabolism of amines and amino acids by rats were examined
unsymmetrical dimethylhydrazine udmh monomethylhydrazine mmh and hydrazine
strongly inhibited oxidation of putrescine 1 4 c14 1 4 diamino butane and
methylamine c14 to c14o2 by intact rats mmh caused a virtually complete
inhibition of monoamine oxidase activity in vivo but inhibition by udmh and
hydrazine was limited in vivo and in vitro diamine oxidase activity was
heavily suppressed by all three hydrazines the inhibition duration of
methylamine oxidase by udmh and hydrazine was found to last several days
inhibition of putrescine oxidation was reversed within 3 days indicating a
possible difference between the enzyme systems which metabolize methylamine
and putrescine the metabolism of varied oral and intraperitoneal doses of l
glutamic acid 1 c14 by rats was inhibited by hydrazine but not by udmh or mmh
oxidation of large oral doses of l alanine 1 c14 to respiratory c14o2 was
slightly inhibited by udmh mmh and blocked to a greater extent by hydrazine
similar results were found in the metabolism of low levels of gamma
aminobutyric acid 1 c14 gaba 1 c14 except that hydrazine intoxication caused
an almost complete inhibition of gaba 1 c14 conversion to c14o2 author
Amines—Advances in Research and Application: 2013 Edition 2013-06-21
monoamine oxidase plays a major role in the pathogenesis of neuropsychiatric
disorders including depressive illness parkinson s disease and alzheimer s
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disease the new generation of selective monoamine oxidase inhibitors devoid
of major side effects has found a prominent place in the treatment of these
diseases some of these drugs may have neuroprotective activity with prospects
for treating progressive neurodegenerative diseases the volume presents a
collection of research papers on monoamine oxidase and its inhibitors the
topic is treated from the point of view of chemistry biochemistry
pharmacology physiology neurology and psychiatry the book serves as a quick
and comprehensive reference source for obtaining the most up to date
information
Structure and Functions of Amine Oxidases 2018-01-10 quantitation of amino
acids and amines by chromatography methods and protocols is intended to serve
as a ready to use guide for the identification and quantification of amino
acids and amines in various matrices providing an overview on the theory and
protocol of available methods it presents chromatograms with exact elution
programs enabling visual analysis and compares the advantages disadvantages
of various chromatographic techniques in accordance with the chronological
order of the development of chromatographic methods different techniques are
discussed the possibilities of gas chromatography gc followed by those of the
high performance liquid chromatography hplc and the most recent techniques
capillary electrophoresis ce capillary electrochromatography cec the
characteristics of the given chromatographic procedure relating to the topic
in question are classified according to the preliminary preparation
derivatization process es which means the simple methods suitable for the
analysis of the selected compound s in natural form are followed by various
derivatization proposals detailed protocols provide the reader with guidance
in beginning tasks and on how to improve current methods this book appeals to
a wide audience and is recommended for those looking towards the wider
reaches of identification and quantification of amino acids and amines
provides a systematic and comprehensive summary of chromatographic techniques
and derivatization processes compares advantages disadvantages of various
chromatographic techniques readers can undertake practical tasks using
detailed protocols given in the book
Effects of Hydrazines on the Metabolism of Certain Amines and Amino Acids
1964 many of the trace amines more correctly called biogenic amines have been
known for decades but because of their tiny concentra tions 0 01 100 ng g in
brain it was only after the development of sophisticated analytical
techniques such as mass spectrometry that they could be identified and
quantitated in nervous tissue there are now more than 20 of them and most are
related to the catecholamines and 5 hydroxytryptamine both structurally and
metabolically their pharmacological and physiological properties make them
prime candidates for a transmitter or neuromodulator role and many of them
elicit profound behavioral syndromes after injection one of them
phenylethylamine has even been referred to as nature s amphetamine in the
clinical sphere several have been shown to be involved in parkinsonism
schizophrenia depression agoraphobia aggression hyperkinesis migraine
hypertensive crises hypertyrosinemia he patic encephalopathy epilepsy and
cystic fibrosis thus the research reported here on these intriguing new
substances will be of great interest to psychiatrists neurologists
biochemists pharmacologists physiologists psychologists behaviorists and
indeed to all those working in the neurosciences and related fields today
acknowledgments this book is based on the proceedings of trace amines and the
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neurosciences a meeting held at the university of alberta edmonton july 19 21
1983 this meeting was organized as a satellite meeting of the ninth meeting
of the international society for neurochemistry held in vancouver july 10 15
1983 international organizers of the satellite meeting were drs a a boulton
saskatoon w g dewhurst edmonton g b baker edmonton and m sandler london
Amine Oxidases: Function and Dysfunction 2013-03-08 wenner gren center
international symposium series volume 5 mechanisms of release of biogenic
amines provides information pertinent to the fundamental aspects of the
release of biogenic amines this book discusses the physiology biochemistry
and pharmacology of the biogenic amines organized into 39 chapters this
volume begins with an overview of the release of amines which is implicated
in functional disturbances characteristic of different diseases this text
then examines the concepts of cell structure that are significant to the
release of neurohumoral agents other chapters consider the fluorescence
reaction which made it possible to work out a practical histochemical
procedure this book describes as well a few examples in which the
monoaminergic transmitter is not revealed as a diffuse cytoplasmic
fluorescence the final chapter deals with acetylcholine as the only brain
amine investigated which could be influenced by the tremorgenic agents during
the period of tremor this book is a valuable resource for biochemists
morphologists pharmacologists and physiologists
Quantitation of Amino Acids and Amines by Chromatography 2005-06-27 amines
advances in research and application 2012 edition is a scholarlyeditions
ebook that delivers timely authoritative and comprehensive information about
amines the editors have built amines advances in research and application
2012 edition on the vast information databases of scholarlynews you can
expect the information about amines in this ebook to be deeper than what you
can access anywhere else as well as consistently reliable authoritative
informed and relevant the content of amines advances in research and
application 2012 edition has been produced by the world s leading scientists
engineers analysts research institutions and companies all of the content is
from peer reviewed sources and all of it is written assembled and edited by
the editors at scholarlyeditions and available exclusively from us you now
have a source you can cite with authority confidence and credibility more
information is available at scholarlyeditions com
Neurobiology of the Trace Amines 2013-03-12 biogenic amines
Mechanisms of Release of Biogenic Amines 2014-05-16 provides a unique
overview of efficient synthetic routes to one of the most important compound
classes in organic and pharmaceutical chemistry amines are among the most
important compounds in organic chemistry due to their wide occurrence in
natural products drugs crop protection compounds and advanced materials for
example the majority of drugs are amines or contain functional groups derived
from amines powerful and efficient methods for the introduction of the amino
group are therefore of great importance to synthetic chemists in academia and
industry methodologies in amine synthesis challenges and applications
presents powerful and state of the art methods for the efficient preparation
of amines it summarizes recent advances in the electrophilic amination
reaction hydroamination c h amination as well as newly developed
photocatalytic approaches it further describes organocatalytic and enzymatic
routes to the generation of amines under mild and environmentally friendly
conditions in addition it highlights the relevance of the amino function in
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bioactive molecules drugs and in the engineering of smart materials finally
the application of palladium catalyzed aromatic amination in industrial
context is critically discussed only up to date and comprehensive book on the
preparation of amines one of the most frequently occurring compound classes
found in natural products bioactive molecules and advanced materials presents
efficient and useful synthetic methods highlights opportunities challenges as
well as applications in pharmaceutical chemistry and materials science
chapters are compiled by well known experts in the field one of them edited
the previous books modern amination methods 2001 and amino group chemistry
2007 the book methodologies in amine synthesis challenges and applications is
a musthave for chemists in academia and industry working in the field of
organic synthesis and catalysis natural product chemistry drug synthesis and
pharmaceutical chemistry as well as materials science
Yttrium Behavior in Rare-earth-amine Extraction Systems and Effect of
Sequestrants 1963 this volume presents a comprehensive collection and
critical evaluation of solubility data published prior to june 1983 for the
compounds of the title a variety of techniques were used in the original
determinations the merits of these have been considered in the evaluation of
the data emerging patterns of solubility behaviour for comparable systems are
indicated the editors believe that the book will both draw attention to areas
where good data are lacking and stimulate further experimental work
Amines—Advances in Research and Application: 2012 Edition 2012-12-26 since
erspamer and boretti 1951 first described the biogenic amine octopamine in
the octopus salivary gland as a molecule with adrenaline like action decades
of extensive studies demonstrated the important role octopamine and its
precursor tyramine play in invertebrate physiology and behavior this book
contains the latest original research papers on tyramine octopamine and their
receptors in different neuronal and non neuronal circuits of insects
additonally this book elucidates in detail the latest research on the
function of other biogenic amines and their receptors such as dopamine and
serotonin in insects and mice the reviews in this book summarize the most
recent research on the role of biogenic amines in insect antennae synaptic
development and behavioral modulation by spontaneous dopamine release in
drosophila finally one perspective paper discusses the evolution of social
behavior and biogenic amines we recommend this book for all scholars
interested in the latest advanced research on the role of biogenic amines in
animal behavior its dedicates the topic to her teacher plotnikova svetlana
ivanovna 1922 2013
Chemistry, Inorganic and Organic, with Experiments 1895 this book really
ought to be read on vacation just for enjoyment granted cancer is literally a
deadly serious matter and cancer research is primarily a part of medicine
with hippocrates in its back ground yet cancer research is also natural
science and as such it yields the joys and sorrows of any science the cancer
problem is also a brain teaser a challenge for the curious this introductory
report on experimental cancer research is there fore directed to curious
students of many disciplines naturally to medical students but also to
chemists and physicists who have an interest in biological phenomena biology
students will surely en counter pr9blems peculiar to their field in what is
supposedly a medi cal one we have attempted to write without assumptions to a
certain degree for a chemist is essentially in over his head in medicine and
a physician has only the slightest idea of the chemical problems im portant
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in cancer research we had no intention of giving a complete view of the field
and from the large number of different lines of development we have chosen
only a few chemotherapy as an ex ample has been treated quite cursorily along
with rna tumor viruses although it is possible that just these subjects are
especially important for human tumors tumor induction via radiation could
only be mentioned in passing in spite of its great practical significance
similarly the role of hormones was only intimated
Biogenic Amines 1964-01-01 biogenic amine receptors advances in research and
application 2012 edition is a scholarlybrief that delivers timely
authoritative comprehensive and specialized information about biogenic amine
receptors in a concise format the editors have built biogenic amine receptors
advances in research and application 2012 edition on the vast information
databases of scholarlynews you can expect the information about biogenic
amine receptors in this ebook to be deeper than what you can access anywhere
else as well as consistently reliable authoritative informed and relevant the
content of biogenic amine receptors advances in research and application 2012
edition has been produced by the world s leading scientists engineers
analysts research institutions and companies all of the content is from peer
reviewed sources and all of it is written assembled and edited by the editors
at scholarlyeditions and available exclusively from us you now have a source
you can cite with authority confidence and credibility more information is
available at scholarlyeditions com
Toxicity Bibliography 1969 amine oxidases in clinical research discusses the
functions of amine oxidases in the rapid development of medical and
biological research composed of 13 chapters the book focuses on amine
oxidases including their key role in the metabolism of biogenic amines and
other nitrogenous compounds in diseases and human health the book considers
primarily the enzymes denoted as ec 1 4 3 4 flavin amine oxidases or
monoamine oxidases and ec 1 4 3 6 copper containing amine oxidase or diamine
oxidases to measure the estimates of amine oxidase activity several methods
and a number of requirements are presented a description of the distribution
and intracellular localization of amine oxidase follows the methods of
isolation and purification of amine oxides from different sources and the
results of these various methods are explained the text also considers the
properties of the purified amine oxidases the different methods of isolation
and purification storage conditions and analytical techniques care is given
when examining amine oxidases because these may exhibit considerable
differences in substrate specificity even if their physicochemical properties
are similar inhibition of amine oxidase activity by unspecific and specific
inhibitions is further discussed including the biological functions and known
effects of hormones on the biosynthesis and catabolism of the amine oxidase
finally the possible pathogenetic and or diagnostic significance of the amine
oxidases as well as the corrective approaches seen in pathological conditions
and in clinical medicine are explained written as a handbook for the
medically oriented investigators biologists and medical and chemical
researchers this book will prove a handy reference
Evaluation of Analytical Methods in Biological Systems: Analysis of biogenic
amines 1982 although the amount of research on copper amine oxidases has
grown rapidly and substantially in the past decade the field unfortunately
suffers from lack of cohesion and significant confusion surrounds aspects as
simple as confirmation of enzyme identities this book describes the structure
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of the enzymes the role of copper and of the unusual cofactor 6 hydroxydopa
quinine derived from a posttranslational modification of a tyrosine residue
it also covers the differences of between aos from bacteria plants and
mammals finally the text examines the importance of this ubiquitous class of
enzymes in physiology and in metabolism of biogenic amines
Amines in Liquid-liquid Extraction of Rare-earth Elements 1962 monoamine
oxidase mao is linked to psychiatric and neurological disorders because
inhibitors of the enzyme are used clinically for treatment of affective
disorders and parkinson s disease one of the interesting new aspects of mao
is the occurrence in the human population of deletions of genes coding for
one or the other enzyme subtype a or b this leads to the possibility of a
genetic basis for psychiatric disorders based on mao subjects with deletions
of type a or b and combined deletions have been described in the first group
of 6 papers in this book the occurrence and characterization of these
phenotypes as well as the structure of mao genes is explored advances in the
biochemistry of mao subtypes and their physiological function and
localization in brain and periphery is included other sections of the book
deal with the neuroprotective action of mao inhibitors and their pharmacology
especially the pharmacology of new mao b inhibitors
Methodologies in Amine Synthesis 2021-01-20 this two volume work contains
over 140 papers which together reflect the current status of zeolite science
and technology encompassing high and low silica zeolites pillared clays
molecular sieves microporous metallosilicates crystalline silica polymorphs
crystalline microporous aluminophosphates and their isomorphically
substituted forms the five plenary invited lectures summarize current
knowledge and address a number of topical areas such as the enumeration of
theoretically possible frameworks the use of sophisticated physical methods
to unravel and characterise new molecular sieve materials the potential of
molecular sieves as catalysts for chemical intermediate and commodity
synthesis and conversion the role of zeolites in fluid catalytic cracking and
new zeolitic materials specific aspects of zeolite science are highlighted in
the ten keynote lectures of which three are on synthesis and modification one
on new materials one on characterization two on structure and theory one on
metals in zeolites and two on catalytic topics all the contributions in this
book reflect the high quality of research being carried out throughout the
zeolite community
Biogenic Amine Receptors 2012-11-29 biologically active amines found in man
their biochemistry pharmacology and pathophysiological importance deals with
the biochemistry pharmacology and pathophysiology of biologically active
amines present in the human body emphasis is placed on amines derived by
decarboxylation of α amino acids in human beings and some of their especially
interesting metabolites this book consists of four chapters and opens with an
overview of biogenic amines and their origin followed by a discussion on
their biochemistry pharmacology and pathophysiology the metabolism and
inactivation of biologically active amines such as tyramine dopamine
noradrenaline adrenaline tryptamine serotonin and histamine are examined
along with their incorporation into the body protein and their rate of
turnover the influence of biologically active amines on the function of the
kidneys microcirculation and respiratory metabolism is also considered
finally illnesses in which indigenous amines have known or possible probable
pathophysiological significance are described this monograph will be of
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interest to biologists biochemists pharmacologists and pathophysiologists
Ammonia, Amines, Phosphine, Arsine, Stibine, Silane, Germane and Stannane in
Organic Solvents 2013-10-22 the understanding of amine chemistry is of
paramount importance to numerous chemical industries as well as academic
research this book provides an authoritative account of the properties and
applications of amines with respect to the characteristics of bonded
substituents and the nature of their surrounding chemical and physical
environments the synthesis of alkyl aryl and heterocyclic amines and
inorganic amines with a review of their typical reactions is comprehensively
treated whilst practical synthetic and analytical methods for laboratory
preparation and detection are provided the importance of amine chemistry from
the nineteenth century to the modern day with a brief history of the
development of ammonia synthesis is included
Laboratory experiments on the class reactions and identification of organic
substances 1897
Biogenic Amines and Neuromodulation of Animal Behavior, 2nd Edition
2018-11-30
Public Health Service Publication 1968
Cancer 2012-12-06
Biogenic Amine Receptors—Advances in Research and Application: 2012 Edition
2012-12-26
Amine Oxidases in Clinical Research 2013-10-22
Copper Amine Oxidases 2009-06-01
MAO - The Mother of all Amine Oxidases 2013-12-01
Research Grants Index 1973
Zeolites: Facts, Figures, Future 1989-07-01
Biologically Active Amines Found in Man 2014-05-17
Amines 2004-09-30
Experimental Medicine and Surgery 1950
Research Awards Index 1978
The Australian Journal of Experimental Biology and Medical Science 1948
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